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Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners Welcomes New 
Board Chairman 

 
KANSAS CITY, Mo. (June 1, 2016) – Governor Jeremiah “Jay” Nixon appointed, 

and the Missouri Senate has confirmed J. Casey Martin as chairman of the Kansas City 

Board of Election Commissioners.  Mr. Martin chaired his first meeting of the Board on 

May 25th.  Martin is an attorney with the Husch Blackwell firm assisting clients with 

business start-ups, mergers, acquisitions, corporate governance and real estate matters. 

  
Mr. Martin is a graduate of the University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign and the John 
Marshall Law School – Chicago.  He is admitted to the bar in Missouri, Kansas and 
Illinois, and has been recognized as a “Super Lawyer – Rising Star” in each of the last 
two years.  He is a former AmeriCorps*VISTA volunteer and currently volunteers for 
Turn the Page KC and Lead to Read. 
  
Casey and his wife Katy are the proud parents of George, 5 and Peter, 3.  They reside in 
Kansas City’s Countryside neighborhood. 
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